
 

 
As you will likely be aware, a number of our staff, 

students and visitors have a severe allergic reaction to nuts 

and peanuts. Severe allergic reactions result in anaphylaxis 

and can be fatal. 

Nuts and Peanuts can cause severe allergic reactions in a 

wide range of ways. A person with an allergy does not 

have to eat nuts or peanuts to have a severe reaction, this 

can be caused by surface contact and airborne particles. 

This allergy effects approximately 1/50 children and 

adults. 

In recent years we have seen a sharp increase in snacks 

containing peanuts and a rise in the use of peanut butter in 

sandwiches.   

As a school we have a responsibility to keep our students, 

staff and visitors safe and to reduce risk of harm. As you 

can imagine in a busy school environment this can be a 

challenge and following consideration, we feel the only 

way to protect those students is by removing the allergens 

from the school. 

 


